
Statement from Sarah Morgan – 29th March 2018  

 

I would like to thank everyone who has contributed to the Review, following my Call 

for Information on 9th February 2018. The Review is no longer accepting contributions.  

 

I will now consider all the contributions, interviews and other information I have 

received over the course of February and March. I will submit my report to Islington by 

the end of September. 

 

Islington Council is offering support to survivors of non-recent child abuse. For details 

of how to contact the Council if you are in need of survivor support please follow this 

link.  

 

Sarah Morgan 

29th March 2018  

 

https://www.islington.gov.uk/social-care-health/adult-abuse-or-neglect/support-in-islington-for-survivors-of-non-recent-child-abuse
https://www.islington.gov.uk/social-care-health/adult-abuse-or-neglect/support-in-islington-for-survivors-of-non-recent-child-abuse

